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August 5, 2020 
 

NOTE: This meeting was held in Town Hall closed to the public due to the COVID-19 virus. It was aired for the public 
on Facebook Live. 

 
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:10pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Judy Kerns, Matt Hull and 
Brandon Sweeney and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for July, 2020 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $257,046.13. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the materials submittals for the Antietam Waterline project are being reviewed. 
 
Mr. Levey noted a walk through with MDRWA checking the water system components along Main St. for acceptance 
of the SHA project. Mr. Levey noted a number of issues to be repaired. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the flow testing of the fire hydrants done by MDRWA. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the spring house fencing project that has been advertised for bids. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the upcoming Water Advisory Board meeting in Boonsboro on Wednesday, August 12th. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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